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December 14, 2021

Dear Committee Members,

In the fall of 2019 we used the NH Saves Program to upgrade the energy efficiency in our 
home.  The major upgrade was insulating the attic with an estimated savings of 247 dollars 
a year per 2019 prices.

The cost for the project was 4342 dollars, and after the Eversource rebate the final cost 
was 1790 dollars.

NH Saves does exactly what it states.  It decreases costs for its customers and it saves 
energy.  Equally important, it creates jobs.

The recent PUC decision is misguided and should be rescinded

Bruce and Becky Berk
Pittsfield, NH
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